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    SHETLAND ISLANDS COUNCIL

	Mrs J Wadley

Head Teacher
	
	BELL’S BRAE PRIMARY SCHOOL

LERWICK, SHETLAND, ZE1 0QJ

Tel Lerwick (01595) 743720

E.mail: bellsbrae@shetland.gov.uk
Website: www.bellsbrae.shetland.sch.uk


25 May 2017
Dear Parents/Carers

MAY HOLIDAY

Just to remind you - the school will be closed on Friday 26 May for an occasional holiday. 

TRAFFIC

Hopefully now the weather has improved more children will be walking or cycling to and from school.    Parents/carers who drop off or collect their child(ren) by car are respectfully reminded to adhere to the traffic signs around the school.  
In the interest of safety we would ask that the staff car park is NOT used to drop off or pick up children.  

REPORT CARDS SLIPS
If you have not already returned the response slip for your child’s end of year report can you please do so by 2 June? This can be found at the back of the report.  These returns allow us to make up a timetable for anyone requesting a parent/teacher appointment. 
Yours sincerely

Jennifer Wadley
Head Teacher
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